Kimley»Horn

February 22, 2017

Ms. Cassandra LeMasurier
Purchasing Supervisor

City of Pompano Beach

1190 NE 3 Avenue

Pompano Beach, Florida 33060

Extension of Taxiway G
Pompano Beach Airpark

Dear Cassandra:

Kimley-Horn and Associates (KHA), has reviewed the bids for the above referenced project,
inserted the Engineers Estimate in your bid summary and a copy is attached.

Hardrives of Delray appears to be the apparent low bidder in the amount of $3,608,801.30
which includes Alternates 1 and 2. This value is approximately 8.2% below the Engineers
Estimate and 4.2% below the second bidder.

As part of our evaluation we contacted Holland Builders in which Hardrives listed two airport
projects within the last year. A very good recommendation was received. Additionally,
Hardrives listed a project at the Fort Lauderdale Executive (FXE) Airport of which KHA was
the design engineer. Our staff had no outstanding issues related to the project.

Based on the bids received and references obtained KHA recommends award (including
Alternates 1 and 2) to Hardrives of Delray subject to receipt of proper bonds and insurance
documents.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this information please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Regards,

///77,’;4/:&/ {7/27

L. Michael Carey, P.E.
Vice President
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